
 

 

 

Annual Asbestos Notification 
 

Notification on the location and availability of  
The Management Plan 

 
September 13, 2022 

 
 Good Will-Hinckley Home Association has been inspected for the presence of 
asbestos-containing building materials. A written plan for the management of these 
materials has been developed. This plan is available for inspection at the following 
location by appointment at the Prescott Building.  
 
Contact Michael Hinckley-Gordon at 238-4098, mhinckley-gordon@gwh.org  (if 
information is needed immediately call Gary Dugal at 238-4000, gdugal@gwh.org ) 
 
 Copies of this plan are available by request at a cost of 25 cents per page. 
 
 
 
 
Sign Name: Michael Hinckley-Gordon 
 
Print Name: Michael Hinckley-Gordon, VP/Dir of Operations 
                         Designated Asbestos Coordinator 
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